
The Ontario Centres for Learning, Research and Innovation in 
Long-Term Care (CLRI) partner with the long-term care (LTC) 
sector to enhance the health and well-being of people who 
live and work in LTC homes. We provide programs and 
resources to train and engage the current and future 
workforce. The Ontario CLRI is funded by the Government of 
Ontario and hosted at Baycrest Health Sciences, Bruyère, and 
the Schlegel-UW Research Institute for Aging.

The Ontario CLRI continues to 
strategically support LTC homes 
and help the sector meet the rising 
challenges of an aging population 
through training and knowledge 
mobilization.

 We will identify and develop 
evidence-informed training and 
educational resources that equip 
LTC teams to deliver resident- 
centred care.

 We will engage the current and 
future workforce through 
learning opportunities and by 
promoting the LTC sector as a 
desirable place to work.

 We will partner with LTC homes, 
colleges, universities and other 
stakeholders in response to 
pressing issues. 

Since 2012, the Ontario CLRI has worked to transform 
learning opportunities to strengthen the LTC workforce.

The Ontario CLRI Program develops and delivers training and educational resources 
for Ontario’s LTC homes.  We connect people and spark change by sharing ideas, 
innovations and evidence to equip LTC homes to enhance resident care. 

6,500+ sta� & 
students 
trained 

127,380

62

hours of training 
received by LTC 
team members 

17
areas of 
study 
covered in 
training LTC homes reached

% of 627+

Visit our website for detailed information about the Ontario CLRI 
and to browse our resources: clri-ltc.ca 


